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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The tripartite meeting took place on Wednesday 1st November, where 
recommendations for the review were agreed. A report was subsequently 
drafted and is currently being checked by street lighting engineers for factual 
and technical accuracy. 
 
The report will progress to Safer Stockton Partnership for consultation on 5th 
December, and on to full Committee for final agreement on 11th December. 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The review is on target for completion and Cabinet submission by Thursday 
4th January 2007.  
 
 
 


